
 

May 19, 2025  

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    

Chair       

Committee on Appropriations    

U.S. House of Representatives   

Washington, D.C. 20515   

  

  

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro   

Ranking Member   

Committee on Appropriations    

U.S. House of Representatives   

Washington, D.C. 20515   

   

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,   

  

I am requesting funding for the NYCHA Lower East Side Rehab (Group 5) Building Window Replacement in 

fiscal year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the New York City Housing Authority located 

at 90 Church Street, New York, NY 10007. This funding would be used for the installation of new windows at 

this development. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because there are over 100 tenants residing 

across two residential buildings at the NYCHA Lower East Side Rehab (Group 5) development. This is a 

priority project because the installation of new windows at this development would provide upgrades to the 

apartment as well as provide cost-savings to the development since the new windows would prevent air leaks 

and secure heat or cool air within the unit.  

  

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is consistent with purposes authorized in 42 

U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate   

family.  

   

Sincerely,   

   

   

Dan Goldman  

Member of Congress  

  
 


